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'J. Scott Hall'; Thomas Kellahin' 
Case 14323 

Gentlemen 

I have received Mr. Hall's letter dated September 23, 2009, which seeks to re-open this case to reconsider matters in the 
existing record. 

We need to have conference on this. Please indicate your availability next week. I am available any day next week 
except Thursday when we have a regular hearing docket. 

Sincerely 

David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 
505-476-3450 
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